
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
21st September 2021 

 

Deputy Ged Nash 

Dáil Éireann 

Leinster House 

Dublin 2  

 

Re: PQ 42847/21 -  To ask the Minister for Health if he will clarify the future of Sruthan 

House, Dundalk, Co. Louth with respect to the recently announced Reframing the Challenge, 

Continuing Our Recovery and Reconnecting plan to end Covid-19 restrictions and if he will 

make a statement on the matter – Ged Nash. 

  

Dear Deputy Nash, 

 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the 

above Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. I 

have examined the matter and outline the position as follows. 

 

Midlands Louth Meath CHO can advise that Louth Disability Services are currently exploring a 

means to deliver Sruthan Respite Services to service users. Further engagement with Louth 

Disability Services, families of service users and services users will be arranged in due course. 

 

I trust the above is in order but please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any further 

queries in this regard. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

___________________ 

Anne Kennedy 

Acting Chief Officer  

Midlands Louth Meath Community Health Organisation 

 
 

 
Oifig an Príomhoifigeach, Eagraíocht 
Cúram Sláinte Pobail, Lár Tíre, An Lú, An 
Mhí Feidhmeannacht na Seirbhíse Sláinte, 
Oifig Cheantair, Páirc Ghnó Bhaile Átha 
Fhirdhia, Sráid Hale, Baile Átha Fhirdhia, 
Contae Lú 
:  041 6871500                
:  CHO8@hse.ie 

 

 

Office of the Chief Officer, 
Midlands Louth Meath Community 
Health Organisation, Health Service 
Executive, Area Office, Ardee 
Business Park, Hale Street, Ardee, 
Co. Louth 
:  041 6871500                
:  CHO8@hse.ie 
 

mailto:CHO8@hse.ie
mailto:CHO8@hse.ie

